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F O L K E S T O N E   TOWN  C O U N C I L   

is pleased to announce the annual  

Samuel Plimsoll Service will take place on 
Saturday 1st June 2024 at 3pm at St Martin’s 

Church, Horn Street, Cheriton. 

 

Everyone is welcome to attend to 
commemorate the life and death of Samuel 

Plimsoll ‘The Sailors Friend’. 

 

The service will be held at St Martin’s Church, 
with a wreath laying and a talk by Nicolette 
Jones with refreshments served after the talk. 

 

 


